Hazelton, Laura

From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk
Sent: 11 November 2015 09:07
To: Hazelton, Laura

Dear Ms Hazelton,
Re Planning applications 2015/5844/P & 2015/6091/L

61A Eton Avenue

These applications are due to the flat changing hands and it has become apparent that
conversions have been done before or after listing (remains

to be proven) that required permission. | feel sorry for the person

caught up in this complication. The flat is a basement conversion done in 1945, 77 and 99 —
none of it visible from the street and BCAAC should have NO OBJECTION and | don’t feel there is
a comment, only commiserations!

Regards
for
BCAAC



